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Dear George

Thank you for the clarification and I do apologise for missing Cellnex’s invite in the original
correspondence and the associated deadline.

I would be grateful if you could bring the following points to the attention of the Inspector:

1. Cellnex are grateful for the invitation to participate in the hearing.

2. Constructive discussion have been undertaken with ARUP and it has been established that
all bar one of the matters raised in Cellnex’s original representations have been resolved.

3. The outstanding matter can be resolved at a later date when the build contractors have
been appointed.

4. A condition is proposed within Cellnex’s written statement that will protect Cellnex’s
position until discussion with the build contractor have been undertaken.

5. All issues are addressed in Cellnex’s written statement submitted at Deadline 1.

Based on the above, it is not necessary for Cellnex to attend the hearing session next week.

Regards

Matt

Matthew Waugh BA(Hons) MTPl MRTPI
Town Planning Manager
Operations Group
Cellnex UK 




